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From: Maria Rea - NOAA Federal <maria.rea@noaa.gov>


Sent: Monday, June 3, 2019 6:17 PM


To: Howard Brown; Garwin Yip; Cathy Marcinkevage; Barbara Byrne


Subject: New document on actions to offset effects


All, I spent about an hour trying to see if I could craft a directors level document that is more high level to guide


discussion on Thursday.  It in the drive that Barb mentioned earlier.  This is just an attempt...lets discuss at 11 tomorrow


along with the other pieces there.


- M


Sent from my iPad



